Serampore College

Date: 10.10.2023

NOTICE

It is hereby being informed to all the students of our college that “Awareness
Generation Workshop” on West Bengal Student Credit Card Scheme is going
to be organized on 12™ October, 2023 from 11:00 a.m. to 01:00 p.m. at E-

classroom. Interested students are cordially invited to attend the workshop.
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